
CAMPUS MEMORANDUM 
 

College of Natural and Applied Sciences 

Temple Hall 142, Ext. 6-5249 

 

TO:  CNAS College Council Members, et al 

FROM: Alan Schick (CHM), Chair 

SUBJECT: Meeting - CNAS College Council  
Tuesday, January 16 2024 
Online Zoom Meeting, 3:30 PM 

 

AGENDA 
 

I. CALL TO ORDER: Alan Schick, Chair  

II. APPROVAL of minutes from October 31, 2023: 

III. CURRICULAR PROPOSALS………………………………………………………………………......Page 

(For your convenience, links are included to see the status and/or progress of a proposal in live time. 

FYI – You may need to use Firefox or an alternate browser if you cannot see a proposal accurately.) 

SCHOOL OF EARTH, ENVIRONMENT AND SUSTAINABILITY: 
 
New Course: 
 
GLG113 Earth: The Instruction Manual 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/create/37159  
 
GRY137 Meteorology: Understanding Weather and Climate 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/create/37239  
 
GRY138 Meteorology: Weather and Climate Laboratory 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/create/37240  
 
Course Change: 
 
GLG115 Life of the Past 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37178  
 
GLG171 Environmental Geology 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37176  
 
GLG172 Physical Geology Laboratory 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37206  
 
GLG314 Historical Geology 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37223  
 
GLG318 Physical Oceanography 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37225  
 
GLG332 Mineralogy 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37226  

http://science.missouristate.edu/college-council.htm
http://www.missouristate.edu/FacultySenate/Curricular-Proposal-Info.htm
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/create/37159
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/create/37239
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/create/37240
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37178
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37176
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37206
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37223
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37225
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37226
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GLG350 Speleology 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37227  
 
GLG355 Volcanology 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37228  
 
GLG360 Directed Field Trips 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37229  
 
GLG547 Water Resources 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37230  
 
GRY240 Earth Science for Teachers 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37234  
 
GRY348 Geomorphology 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37211  
 
GRY351 Conservation of Natural Resources 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/36297  
 
GRY525 Environmental Hazards 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37212  
 
GRY535 Global Climate and Weather Cycles 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37232  
 
GRY549 Sustainable Landform Management 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37214  
 
Program Change: 
 
Small Town Planning and Developmnt-Undergraduate Certificate 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/36998  
 
Community and Regionl Planning 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/36997  
 
Geology-BS (Non-Comprehensive) 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37187  
 
Geology-BS (Comprehensive) 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37188  
 
Geology 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37193  
 
Geospatial Sciences 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37201  
 
Geospatial Sciences-BS 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37203  
 
Community and Regional Planning-BS 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37205  
 
Engineering Geology-Undergraduate Certificate 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37207  
 

https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37227
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37228
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37229
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37230
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37234
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37211
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/36297
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37212
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37232
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37214
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/36998
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/36997
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37187
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37188
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37193
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37201
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37203
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37205
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37207
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Environmental Geoscience-Undergraduate Certificate 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37209  
 
Geologic Foundations-Undergraduate Certificate 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37210  
 
Geography and Sustainability-BS 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37243  
 
Geography and Sustainability/Sustainable Watershed Mgt-BS 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37247  
 
Geography and Sustainability/Geography-BS 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37246  
 
Geography 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37241  
 
Geography and Sustainability/Sustainable Development-BS 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37245  
 
Geography and Sustainability-BA 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37242  
 
Graduate Level Proposals 
 
Course Change: 
 
GLG647 Water Resources 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37231  
 
GRY625 Environmental Hazards 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37213  
 
GRY635 Global Climate and Weather Cycles 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37233  
 
GRY645 Global Environmental Change 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37221  
 
GRY649 Sustainable Landform Management 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37215  
 
Program Change: 
 
Planning and Development-Graduate Certificate 
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37140  
 
 

IV. NEW BUSINESS:  

Discuss and elect new representative to Budget and Priority committee 

V. ANNOUNCEMENTS:  

Faculty Senate Calendar AY2023-2024 is available. Mark your calendars. 

 
ADJOURN: 

https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37209
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37210
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37243
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37247
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37246
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37241
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37245
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37242
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37231
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37213
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37233
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37221
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/37215
https://gapp.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/37140
https://www.missouristate.edu/FacultySenate/_Files/FS-2023-2024-CALENDARv3.pdf
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**Graduate level course/program items for informational purposes only.**   
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